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Re: Electronic Filing 

Dear Mr. Schultz: 

On February 13, 2009, a letter providing quarterly status report regarding construction of a 
centralized ion exchange treatment system was filed with the Office of Commission Clerk and 
assigned Document Number 01325-09. The physically-signed letter was subsequently received on 
March 6,2009. 

The Public Service Commission’s Electronic Filing Requirements state that the patty 
submitting a documeut for filing hy electronic transmission acknowledges and agrees that the original 
physically-signed document will be retained by that party for the duration of the proceeding and of 
any subsequent appeal or subsequent proceedmg in that cause, and that the party shall produce it upon 
request of the other parties or the Commission. 

Accordingly, the physically-signed document has not been accepted for filing and is being 
returned to your attention. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Ann Cole 
Commission Clerk 
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